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Meeting of January 12, 2017 

 

Pledge   Stephen M.  
 
Invocation   Kate R. 
 
Guests None 
 
Anniversary   Roger & Chris Ackerman. 
 
Announcements by President Larry. 
 
• Those who have not paid for football pool are asked to please pay. 
• Members who have not kept up with attendance should make up. 
• Super Bowl pool is a fund raiser for the club. Members are 
encouraged to sign up with Ray. 
• We need to find 2 new members for the club for this year. 
 
 

Queen of Hearts  
 
Bonnie had the number but Eddie was not present to do queen of hearts 
 
 
Happy Bucks by Rob Magrino- 
 
Ray C. and Bob C. were happy with their children’s accomplishments. Jonathan has returned 
from Florida after a break. Lisa had good time in Mexico. Jim M.  gave his car to Peg and 
bought an Acura for himself.  
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Dorothy and Ryan returned from El 
Salvador after another year of 
successfully completing water 
project. Most members were happy 
with a relatively mild day and happy 
to be present. Members wished 
happy anniversary to Roger A.  
 
 
 
 
Edward R. met with Art Matrisciani 
at Northern Manor Nursing home, 
North Middletown Road, Nanuet. Art 

appreciates visitors. 
 
 
 

Club Meeting 
 
Carol M reported a number of activities including donation of 
$1000.00 to help Pearl River School Kids to visit Disney world and 
Coats for kids were bought for 9 kids. 
 

Lauri C gave a report of the successful 
dictionary project and this time it was paid from  
the scholarship fund. 
 
Mark G is in charge of assigning Pledge, 
Invocation and Four way test. Assigned persons should ask someone 
else to do it if they are going to be away. 
 
Lisa F will look into the possibility of arranging 

Valentines Brunch at Restaurant X. Jim S said that it possibly can 
be done on 2/19.Many members liked the idea of having it there. 
 
Ray C spoke about the rules of the pool and that members can 
access the info by using 
user name: super and password: bowl when they get the email from 
Ray regarding this subject. 
 
 
Four Way Test  Edward R. 
 
Bulletin Editor Raj 
 
 


